TAC minutes - May 14, 2019

Meeting opened 4:00 PM; present: Sue Wingate, Ron Sundquist, Geoff Blachett and
Joan Magrauth

Minutes were accepted.

Old Business:

Community Garden: Plots are OK, there are about 4 more plots available; should we
plant flowers in the blank plots; no decision was made we will wait and see as the
weather is slowing everything down. Cold and rainy,

Scheduling of Projects:

Shed: Thursday morning Ron, Jeff and Mike will prepare site and build the shed on
site...and so we begin.

July 15th - Althena will be here for demonstration/workshop. We will meet with her and
become more informed about the process and how best to integrate composting into the
community starting with camps and TCS.

The community gardeners will be encouraged to use the composting area properly, to
turn the Jora on a regular basis, and to follow the instructions that will be posted. Ron
has generously volunteered to oversee the project. The rest of us will help as much as
we can.

Bluebird boxes - posts are in with one in the center of the community garden.

Signs - to identify the various plants in the pollinator garden Joan and Sue will
coordinate. Also thin out over planted plants.

New Business:

Possible new members - Gina Lessare; put out the word/ ask Lillian Shepard
Purchases - tools for the tool shed

Mason Bee House - for the pollinator garden/community garden

Spiderweb Garden article for July - Joan

Meeting adjourned - 5:20 PM



